
Allocated Named GP

From 1 April 2015 all patients should have a Named Accountable GP.  
We have now allocated a Named Accountable GP to all our patients 
and we are informing you that your Named Accountable GP is your 
Registered GP.  If you wish to know your Named Accountable GP, 
please speak with Reception  

The Named Accountable GP role is largely one of supervision.  Your 
Named Accountable GP will take responsibility for the co-ordination 
of all appropriate services and ensure they are delivered, where 
required, to each of their patients.

We remain ‘practice based’ so your overall care will not be affected 
and you can continue to see whichever GP you prefer.  If you feel you 
would like a different GP to be allocated to then then you can request 
this and we will do our best to accommodate you.


